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Hospital & Community 
Update 

Hello Super Heroes! 

Northridge Hospital Foundation was very fortunate this week to     
receive a special delivery from our very own “Wonder Woman” also 
known as Gal Gadot. Gal felt very humbled by the work that 
Northridge Hospital staff have been providing to the community that 
she felt a nice lunch would be fitting! 

From supermom to superhero, Gal Gadot knows first hand how       
important it is to care for others. 

As Gal puts it “make sure to be extra kind, extra patient, and extra helpful to those that 
are helping us get through these times,” and this 
is why she has been donating to front-line   
workers. 

Northridge Hospital has many super heroes, and 
we hope that the lunch provided by              
Wonder Woman continues to inspire us all to 
give it our best, every day. 

“You are stronger than you believe. You have 
greater powers than you know.” 
-Wonder Woman 

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

Thank you to our GENEROUS Community Donors of IMPACT…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

True acts of  

humankindess: 
 

Thank you for the patience you 

gave us every time we called, for 

updates and request for facetime. 

Thank you for praying with us. 

Thank you for your endless effort 

and dedication to care for     

patients like my Dad, even if it 

means yours and your family's 

safety.  

We will forever be grateful to 

everyone at Northridge Hospital, 

especially during this time of 

pandemic. You are all heroes! 

Thank you and God bless us all! 

You are a blessing to so many 

people. 

Serranilla Family  

 

    

Fueling the Fearless 

Fueling the Fearless is an organization that focuses on 

providing meals to our essential workers and supporting 

small local businesses. This organization believes that 

the strongest support happens when we join forces, and 

Northridge Hospital is so proud to be a recipient of their 

good work. 

Thank you for all that you do for frontline workers 

through Los Angeles! 

Councilmember John Lee  
 

Northridge Hospital Medical Center has been very       

fortunate in receiving many donations from the office of 

Councilmember John Lee. Councilmember Lee has 

worked with various organizations in our community to 

provide not only PPE for our hospital, but also sweet 

treats for our staff. Recently he was able to connect with 

our local Jamba Juice to provide some amazing   

smoothies for our staff. Thank you to Jamba Juice & 

Councilmember John Lee! 



Community Donors of IMPACT, 
continued…  

 

 

Thank you all for showing true acts of humankindess! 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our patients and families.                        
To make a donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

Feed Hero Nurses 
 

Northridge Hospital Medical Center is proud to be a 

recipient of meals provided by “Feed Hero Nurses.” 

Michael Bleau started this project that is uniquely  

focused on serving the overnight and weekend staff 

on the nursing units specifically assigned to treating 

Covid-19 patients, ensuring that whenever their 

breaks occur there will be ready-to-eat meals waiting 

for them. At the same time, while supporting local 

restaurants, Michael has set a goal of raising 

$150,000, and has currently raised $123,103 to date . 

It is amazing to see all the support of the community. 

  

Thank you Michael and Feed Hero Nurses for your 

dedication to feeding so many deserving people! 

Soylent & City of L.A.  
Mayor’s Office 

Thank you for providing 
these healthy drinks for our 

staff! 

Mercado Global 

Thank you for the much needed  
masks! 

To view more stories from 
Northridge Hospital Foundation 

follow us on:                                                                          
Facebook at  

Northridge Hospital Foundation or  
Instagram at 

Northridge_hospital_foundation 
 

Rebecca Raymond 

Our very own ICU nurse,         
Rebecca has found it in her 
heart to bring cheer to her     

colleagues now twice! This is 
the 2nd time she has purchased 

dinner. Thank you for             
embodying our mission, vision 

& values.  

MTO Shahmaghsoudi 
Thank you for providing 

these great snack bags filled 
with goodies for our staff! 

http://www.supportnorthridge.org
https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb

